
 
  

 
Tuesday, December 8, 2020 

 
Dear Domestic Workers, 
 

Martha’s Vineyard Island’s health and safety leaders are inviting you to an 
important meeting to discuss the critical COVID-19 issues affecting all Islanders. 
The purpose of this meeting is to exchange information and develop strategies to 
address this pandemic. Your questions and input are very valuable. With your help, 
Martha’s Vineyard’s Brazilian community can have access to the most current 
COVID-19 guidance that will keep all of us safe. Everyone is at risk of contracting 
and spreading this virus. We must all do our part. 
 

Please join us on ​Thursday, December 10 at 7pm​ at this zoom link. The 
meeting will be in Portuguese and English:  
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://mvyps.zoom.us/j/89290018886?pwd=dG95d0o0dXVOZWFaa0svaEVnUzh5Zz09 
 
Meeting ID: 892 9001 8886 
Passcode: 155581 
One tap mobile 
+13126266799,,89290018886# US (Chicago) 
+16465588656,,89290018886# US (New York) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington D.C) 
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 
        +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) 
        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
Meeting ID: 892 9001 8886 
Find your local number: ​https://mvyps.zoom.us/u/kdjlheD6rY 

 
We look forward to working together to ensure our community stays safe 

during these difficult times.  
 
Sincerely,  
Martha’s Vineyard Board of Health 

 
 
 

Page 1 of 2 

https://mvyps.zoom.us/j/89290018886?pwd=dG95d0o0dXVOZWFaa0svaEVnUzh5Zz09
https://mvyps.zoom.us/u/kdjlheD6rY


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Page 2 of 2 


